Faculty Professional Travel Fund and Guidelines

Steve Griffith, Vice President, Dean for Academic Affairs 3/19/10

It is important for all faculty members to keep current in their disciplines and in the development of pedagogy. Because the college recognizes it shares this responsibility, the Dean's Office provides funding for faculty who attend discipline and other professional meetings. Travel funds are currently administered by the faculty development office. See: http://simpson.edu/faculty-development/scholarship-support/travel/ for more information.